CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06207-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:50 PM

To: 'James Theckston'

Subject: RE: Docket number 160021-E1

Dear Mr. Theckston,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: James Theckston [mailto:james.theckston@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:31 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket number 160021-E1

TO: clerk@psc.state.fl.us

RE: Docket number 160021-E1

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850.

Dear Ms. Stauffer,
We don't need a rate hike of 23%, (a request for a $1.34 billion increase in base rates):
Especially since the following is fact:

1. $960 million of FPL’s rate increase will go into FPL investors’ pockets. None of those funds will go to

service enhancements, disaster preparedness, or energy innovation.
2.

3. According to their own filing with the PSC, FPL is on target to make $1.6B in profit in 2017 "WITHOUT"
the requested rate increase.

Best regards,


FPSC Commission Clerk
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James Theckston

473 Golden Isles Drive #202
Hallandale Beach, FI 33009
954.559.1793





